
Hardwick Recreation Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

April 12th, 2022, 6:00 PM 

Hardwick Senior Center 

 

Members present: Jason Bahner, Mallory Greaves, Sara Behrsing, Emily Varvir, and Lanna 

Lawson 

 

Absent Members: Emily Hale and Samantha Collins 

 

Recreation Coordinator: Jason Bahner  

 

Mallory called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm  

 

New Members:  

The recreation Committee would like to announce and welcome the newest members, Sara 

Behrsing, Emily Varvir, Lanna Lawson, Emily Hale and Samantha Collins. Welcome we are 

glad to have you all! 

 

Approval of Budget 

With no issue on the budget, Mallory motioned to approve the April budget, Emily V 

seconded the motion. 

 

Approval of Minutes 

Lanna motioned to approve the March minutes, Emily V second the motion. 

 

Easter Egg Hunter 

 The committee discussed the details of the egg hunt. Members would arrive at Hazen at 

8:30 am to lay out the eggs. All the eggs totalling over 2,000 have been stuffed and are ready to 

go. Jason will make another posting to the front porch forum, and members will share the flier 

via facebook. 

 

Family Fun Run 

  The committee will be looking into the need for liability forms and getting in contact with 

Danielle from Hardwick Fitness. Family fun run will be discussed further at the May meeting. 

 

Green Up-day 

 Green up day will take place May 7th at the municipal town garage starting at 8:00 am 

until 3:00 pm. Dumpsters will be available on site at the garage and not at the fire station. 

Members will be volunteering on Saturday throughout the day to hand out garbage bags, 

gloves, and collect the green up day garbage. Casey Rowell will be ordering the dumpsters. 

Some volunteers will be at the firestation to tell green uppers where the garbage will go.  



 

New Business 

 Jason mentioned the need for a webpage update for the town, he suggested the 

committee take pictures of events. Events such as the easter egg hunt and green up day.  

 Porter potties for Mackville need to be discussed at the next meeting, could be up in late 

May through October. The need for garbage is to be discussed along with the chaining of the 

picnic tables.  

 The committee discussed movie nights over the summer and where would be a good 

place to have them. This will be discussed further at the next meeting. 

  

With no further business Mallory adjourned the meeting at 7:05 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mallory Greaves, Secretary  

 

The next meeting of the Committee will be held May 10th, 2022 at 6:00 PM in the Senior Center  


